
 

 

 
 

Lakes Advisory Committee Item 

Meeting Date: July 10th, 2024 

Agenda Item: Stormwater Management Plan 

Staff Contact (name, email, phone): Michelle Dujardin, mdujardin@whitewater-wi.gov 262-473-0121 
 

BACKGROUND 
(Enter the who, what when, where, why) 

 Public Works Director, Brad Marquardt has presented to the committee in the past. The Lakes Advisory Committee 
has asked Brad to return to help answer questions in regards to the Stormwater Management Plan. The following 
questions have been sent to Brad to bring forward for the July 10th Meeting.  
 

• The last report/plan was done in 2017. What is the status of the new and updated version?  

• Can you update the group on the Starin Park project and where that water goes?  

• The property owners are charged a storm water fee, can you explain the uses of that fee and does that 
strictly go to maintenance or is there a fund for improvements? (Any that benefit the lakes/streams) 

• If you had to pick a project in the storm water plan that isn’t being done that you would like to see done, 
what is that project? Could the Lakes Advisory Committee help make that happen through combination 
efforts with grant funding?  

• Is it possible to increase the stormwater fee and save in a fund that helps with lake improvements?  

• Does all the city stormwater go into the lakes?  

 

 

PREVIOUS ACTIONS – COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
(Dates, committees, action taken) 

 

FINANCIAL IMPACT  
(If none, state N/A) 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

ATTACHMENT(S) INCLUDED  
(If none, state N/A) 
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